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I R C F  O N  T H E  M O V E

Many of us had exactly this same facial expression when we saw our first Cyclura. This is one of the younger attendees at the Extreme Green
Reptile Show in San Jose, California, on 9–10 August 2008. The IRCF secured 25 new members. The show was manned by Sandy Binns, Mike
Kern, and John Binns.
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The IRCF booth at the San Diego Reptile Super Show, 28–29 June
2008. This show generated a record 54 new members. Seated is Sandy
Binns, talking with Dr. Russell Pearl of Park Ridge, Illinois.
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The IRCF booth at the San Diego Reptile Super Show was manned
by (from left): Mike Kern, John Binns, Sandy Binns, Desiree Wong,
Limey, and Izzy.
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